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A Level pupils prepare for drama practical

The A Level drama pupils have hit the ground running as they start the second half of the
Spring term in final preparation for the first assessed part of their exam.

They will be performing their practical element in front of the examiner in a couple of weeks’
time. This consists of a scripted performance and a devised performance they have spent the
last two terms creating - you can see their set above. Their scripted piece is a scene from the
wicked funny Oscar Wilde play ‘The Importance of Being Earnest.” As part of their
preparation the girls will be off the cinema to see the National Theatre Live production being
streamed nationwide.

We wish the pupils all the very best of luck!
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